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Family Fun 
at 

Local 1103 
Picnic

 The annual 1103 family picnic was held 
on Sunday, June 14 at the Ridge Road Park 
in Hartsdale with over 200 attending.  As in 
the past, the picnic was free for Members and 
Retirees who attended.  Everyone who attended 
received a free CWA Local 1103 shirt at the 
door.  The children enjoyed a day filled with 
games, rides, and watersports.  They filled 
up on ice cream, cotton candy, and popcorn 
throughout the day.  A clown also entertained 
them with face painting and balloon making.  
The event was a great success due to those 
that volunteered their time, so we would like 
to thank Bob McCormick, Al Archibald, Dom 
Dimezza, Fran Gottron, and Doug Sheahan 
for their efforts.  


